
Summer Reading Club 

Rules and Opportunities 2020 

 

READING LOG (BUBBLE SHEET) - Curbside pickup a Reading Log or download and print it at 
home, color in bubbles for each day you have read. This is independent reading or being read 
to. You can read or listen to books/magazines however you can get them (LIBRARY or HOME). 
A reading day is a day you have read 20 minutes or more. Get your prizes curbside as you earn 
them or at the end. The last day to turn in reading logs is July 29th.  
 

FAMILY SCAVENGER HUNTS- There are 8 scavenger hunts to do this summer. Complete 
your quests and hand them in at the library with your name and phone number on them. You 
will get a small prize for each child/student who participated. One copy of each hunt will be 
entered into a drawing for a “Movie Night” gift basket 
 

COUPON GAME - There are 8 questions to be answered this summer. All the questions will be 
given on a single sheet of paper.  Answer each question. Put your name and phone number on 
the back of each question and turn the full sheet in. You will be entered into a drawing for a t-
shirt or drawstring backpack for each question you answer. That’s 16 chances to win… 
Drawings and winner notification will take place after July 29th. 
 

READING CHALLENGE - Complete the 15 activities on the sheet (curbside pickup at the library 
or download and print at home). Fill in the titles you read on the back of the paper, put your 
name and phone number on the paper, have an adult initial/sign your paper, AND hand it in at 
the library. You will get 1 paperback book. 
 

QUARANTINE CHALLENGE - Complete this paper alone or as a family (curbside pickup at the 
library or download and print at home). Do 8 of the activities on the sheet. You must mark the 
activities you did, put your name and phone number on the paper, have an adult initial/sign your 
paper, AND hand it in at the library.  You will get 1 paperback book. 
 

QUARANTINE CHALLENGE PHOTOS/VIDEO - Send us a photo OR video of you doing one or 
all of the activities. Photos will be used on our facebook page. We must GET the picture/video in 
order to have completed this activity. Photos can be emailed to Carnegie@seolibraries.org or 
uploaded to the Carnegie Public Library Facebook page. Feel free to send multiple photos or 
videos. You will get 1 additional paperback book this summer. 
 

FAMILY BOOK DISCUSSION GROUP (QUARANTINE VERSION) - Call Miss Kim and request 
the book, provide a parent’s email address, pick up the book, read the book, attend the ZOOM 
book discussion. Books and discussion dates: “The Girl Who Drank The Moon” by Kelly Barnhill 
June 25 @ 10 am; “A Boy Called Bat” by Elana K. Arnold July 16 @ 10 am. 
  
July 29th - This is the last day to turn in papers for rewards unless you make arrangements with 
Miss Kim in advance. Extensions are granted if you will be out of town that day. Record keeping 
stops on July 29th. 
 

Questions can be emailed to Carnegie@seolibraries.org or call 330-385-2048 ext. 2  
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